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JAMES MILES 
  



Work 
 
There is no work associated with the Registrar within the Temporary Minor Re-ordering process on 
the Online Faculty System. The below email notifications are provided as per the legislation and for 
information.  
 
Email Notifications  
 
 
The following emails will be sent to the Registrar as part of the Temporary Minor Re-ordering 
application process 
 

1. The Archdeacon approves the Temporary Minor Re-ordering Licence 
2. The Archdeacon modifies Form 9 
3. The Archdeacon revokes Form 9 
4. The Archdeacon confirms that the position has been restored or a Faculty application has 

begun 
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